
This email states my objection to this proposal to build 160 homes on the meadows in the above site.

Removing this extensive green space would have a terrible effect on biodiversity as it would remove significant 
plant and animal life. These green spaces are crucial for all of use but in particular for those like me who are 
young adults - this affects our future.

I am especially concerned about the increase in flooding risk that would arise if this land were concreted over. I 
have seen what has been the consequence of recent extreme weather in nearby countries and I ask that you 
reconsider this plan, which would put us at similar risk.
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